
Dear Rulemakers,  
 
Please don't allow our foreign editions to be sold in Australia. It takes me a long time and a lot 
of hard work to make a book and i want to earn a fair return for my efforts. i certainly don't 
want the changes made to "fit" my books to overseas markets appearing in copies sold here. 
 
With best wishes,  
 
Alison Lester 
 
17 April 2009 


